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Learn more rrc.qld.gov.au

A special place has been created within the grounds 
of the Rockhampton Memorial Gardens to honour 
and remember our babies lost before 20 weeks of 
pregnancy. This is a community facility open to all 
parents and their families and friends at any time.

Several times a year, services are held by the 
Rockhampton Hospital Chaplains and Social Workers. 
Anyone who has been touched by the loss of a 
baby through miscarriage, stillbirth or in any other 
way at any time is invited to attend a Service of 
Remembrance to rejoice in your baby’s life, grieve, 
remember and formally say goodbye.

For more information about these services and when 
they will be held please check Council’s Upcoming 
Events page on the website, or by calling any of the 
following numbers:

	® Rockhampton Hospital

(07) 4920 6211

	® Rockhampton Memorial Gardens

(07) 4936 8374

Rockhampton Memorial 
Gardens – Baby Memorial

Rockhampton Memorial Gardens


